
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 12/4/2012 11:31:37 AM
To: Momoh, Rahmon O. (rahmon.momoh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Energy Efficiency incentives?

Rahmon -

Nice to see you the other night, I greatly enjoyed the event!

At supper, Cmmr Simon mentioned that you were working on EE, does that mean you 
are working on incentives? I have a meeting set up with Bishu on Thurs, want to make 
sure he’s the correct person.

Thanks!

yours

sid
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